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Dear Parents,

Please find below information on the “Learning to Lead” Leadership Program.

As part of our extension program, Monaro High School will be implementing a Year 7 Leadership
program, “Learning to Lead” this term. This program will consist of 2-3 days of workshops at school and
the possibility of an overnight camp in Term 4. The program has been developed for students who wish to
learn and build their leadership and teamwork skills in a supportive and engaging environment.

The school ‘workshops do not incur a cost; however the cafrip would require payment. Should you wish
your child to be a part of the “Learning to Lead” program please complete and return the form below.

Any student in Year 7 may nominate for this program, however, acceptance will be based on excellent
attendance, behaviour, application and adherence to MHS values and school uniform.

If you would like further information please contact Mrs Kasey Marks (Student Leadership Coordinator)
on 6452 4611.

Yours sincerely

A L Bell

Mr A L Bell
Principal

_EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR “LEARNING TO LEAD”

Please complete the Expression Of Interest and return to Mrs Marks in the Science Staffroom
by Friday 13™ May 2016

STUDENT NAME: SIGNATURE:

PARENT NAME: SIGNATURE:

Monaro High School empowers students to achieve their personal best by promoting equity and excellence for all,



